
  

 

 
We would like to thank the Friends of Ysgol Y Waun for planning and delivering such a 
wonderful Christmas Fair! The event was well attended by parents and the community and 
raised an amazing £2,300 which will be used to support school projects.  
On top of this fantastic sum Rainbows Nursery Plus raised £102.00 on their stall and Mrs 
Cartwright’s Cookery Club Stall raised £63.40.  
Thank you all once again for your fantastic support!! 
 
 
We would also like to thank Mr/ Mrs Jones, parents of Ella Jones for kindly donating the 
Christmas tree for our Lloyd’s Lane site this year. Once again, Edwards Dairies have donated a 
Christmas Tree for our Chapel Lane site and we appreciate their continued support for the 
school! 
 
 
With 3 weeks to go until the end of term there are lots of events to look forward to 
including: 
 

Friends of Ysgol Y Waun – Film Night on both sites – Thursday 5th December 
 

Christmas Dinner – both sites – Thursday 12th December 
 

Nursery Cinema Trip – Friday morning 13th December  
 

Nursery Christmas Performance – Monday 16th December – 9:30 am 
 

Foundation Phase Performance – Tuesday 17th December – 1 pm 
 

Foundation Phase Performance – Wedneday 18th December – 1 pm 
 

KS2 Performance – Wednesday 18th December – 6:30 pm 
 

KS2 Performance – Thursday 19th December – 1 pm 
 

Foundation Phase Performance – Thursday 19th December – 6 pm 
 

Whole School Cinema Trip – Friday 20th December 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
Thank you to everybody who supported our Criw Cymraeg Stall at this week’s 

Christmas Fair. Our Pamper hampers sold like hot cakes and the Find the Ddraig 

Coch game devised by the Criw proved extremely popular!!  The money raised will be  

 put towards Welsh projects. 
 

Practice the following festive phrase… 

‘Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda!’ 

‘Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year’ 

 
 


